August-September 2017
[bookmark: _GoBack]The interrim report was compiled and sent to the national agency . The new project group of teachers assembled the first time.
The  call for and election of students for the Cordoba mobility was started.  The first group startd with the reading of the scripts, rewriting them in a more colloqial English and working on the scenes.

